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Response provided by the Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for Economic Development and Partnerships, Councillor Susan Brown
	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	Recommendation 1: That Council makes the following amendments to its draft Corporate Strategy:
i) Clarify to readers the difference between and reasons for changing from the existing reporting system to the use of bespoke business plans
ii) Increase the emphasis on the drive to reduce inequalities which underpins the actions within the strategy
iii) Review the suitability of references to residents, customers and citizens within their specific contexts
iv) Add the following outcome to the Partner section of the Inclusive Economy Outcomes table: ‘Local organisations adopt practices which support an inclusive economy and recognise the social value implications of their business decisions.’
v) Reference the Council’s success in engaging its residents in policy-making and its commitment to continuing to do so 
vi) Include reference to the ‘Oxford model’ 

	Yes
	A number of changes to the document have been made to reflect the recommended changes, which are now ‘live’ as part of the public consultation document.
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